BRISTOL COUNTY RADIO CONTROL CLUB, INC. # 1349

Minutes of Membership Meeting

July 2, 2013

The monthly meeting of the Bristol County Radio Control Club, Inc. was held in the Northeast Terminal
Building at the New Bedford Regional Airport on Tuesday, July 2, 2013.

Officers Present:

President Gary Carreiro
Vice President Jeff Rebello
Secretary/Clerk Gary Barboza
Acting Recording Secretary Ed Goulart
Treasurer Michelle Brito
Safety Officer Gerry Dupont
Events Coordinator Ted Brito
There were 14 members present.
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.
Secretary’s Report

The minutes of the June 6, 2013 meeting were read by Gary Carreiro and unanimously accepted.

Treasurer’s Report

The Treasurer’s Report was read by Michelle Brito and unanimously accepted.

GENERAL FUND
June starting balance
Expenses

Deposit

June Ending balance

TAG GRANT

June starting balance
Expenses

Deposit

June Ending balance

$3,137.28
-25.48
000.00
$3,111.80

$151.93

-000.00
0.00
$151.93

Committee Report

None



Correspondence

» The Wingbusters Model Airplane Club of Halifax, MA will hold a Cub event in the near future.
Details are on their web site. They will also hold a Warbird fest in August.

Unfinished Business

n Jared Roy was unanimously voted in as the club’s 35™ member

» The recent FunFly was well attended and quite successful. A total of $51.00 was earned for the
Treasury. Only Carlos Costa lost a plane. Discussion ensued about devices to locate lost planes.

s Discussion ensued about a cover/shelter for the new field frequency board.

» Andy Argenio is setting up a web site to track quad copter legislation and prevent infringement on RC
flying in general.

New Business

» Ted Brito reported on the upcoming FloatFly. The pond level is extremely high and the parking area
has been improved. No radio impound is planned; just a sign-in sheet. The safety officer will inspect
all planes. A $10.00 landing fee will be assessed.

» A long-term capital improvement fund was discussed for future expenditures for field improvement and
equipment purchases. Potential increase of annual membership dues was discussed as a means of
financing these expenditures.

» The YMCA Family Fun Day is September 21%.

s The UMASS Dartmouth Family Fun Day will be held in October.

Comments from the Officers
None
Comments from the members
None
The meeting closed at 8:04 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Ed Goulart
Acting Recording Secretary



